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OIAD-4621 

11 November 2024  

 

Connor Johnson 

 

 

fyi-request-28977-ca40dd21@requests.fyi.org.nz 

   

 

Tēnā koe Connor 

 

Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 30 October 

2024, in which you asked for: 

 

“A copy of the MP3 file without background audio used in the Lahar alerting system 

within Whakapapa/Tongariro.” 

 

We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. 

 

The audio file you seek is available on the Department’s website:  Volcanic risk in Tongariro 

National Park: Tongariro National Park under What to do in Whakapapa Village. However 

for ease of access please use the link below.   

 

 
 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 

Department’s website. 

 

 

Nāku noa, nā 

 
Damian Coutts 

Director Operations 

Department of Conservation 

Te Papa Atawhai 

 

 

 

https://www.doc.govt.nz/parks-and-recreation/places-to-go/central-north-island/places/tongariro-national-park/know-before-you-go/volcanic-risk-in-tongariro-national-park/
https://www.doc.govt.nz/parks-and-recreation/places-to-go/central-north-island/places/tongariro-national-park/know-before-you-go/volcanic-risk-in-tongariro-national-park/

